
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 
The City of Conway requires the services of a qualified consultant to provide engineering 
services for the implementation of an interconnected and coordinated signal system for the City 
of Conway.  The work will generally consist of the development of a (1) system engineering 
analysis, (2) environmental documents, (3) signal design and communication plans, (4) 
procurement documents, and (5) construction inspection - Title II Services. Submittals must be 
received by 3:00 p.m. local time, Tuesday October 23, 2018.   
 
Interested parties may obtain a “Request for Qualifications and the Notice of Non Discrimination” 
for this project from the Procurement Office, via phone or email at 501.358.6810 or 
jamie.brice@cityofconway.org.  Responses should be submitted on or before 3:00 p.m. (local 
time) October 23, 2018, at the City Hall Procurement Office. The City of Conway supports equal 
opportunity in the participation in all areas of capital improvements, therefore minority and women 
owned business enterprises are encouraged to participate. The RFQ package can be mailed or 
delivered to: 

 
City of Conway 

Attn: Jamie Brice, Purchasing Manager 
1201 Oak St. 

Conway, AR  72032 
 
NOTE: Firms shall not provide a fee schedule.  
The City of Conway is not responsible for lost or misdirected RFQs. 
 
 


